
El Camino Homeless Organization
P.O. Box 207,7

Atascadero, Californta 93423
462-FOOD (462-3663)

March 8, 2013

Ms. Celirl Cudiamat, Executive Vicer President

The Conrmunity Foundation /
S.L. GirrLbel Foundation Fund

3700 Sixth Street. Suite 20Cl

Riversidrl, CA 92501

Dear Ms. Cudiamat,

I would lLike to express our organizartions appreciation for the gant awarded by The

Community Foundation I Z0ll Gimtbel Foundation. These funds will greatly increase the

amount of healthy and nutrltious me,als we provide every day of the year.

Please find enclosed the sigped Grarrt Agreement / Holiday Grant Program.

Again, on behalf of our homeless clients, volunteers and Board of Directors thank you for

your valuable support.

Sincerely,

rrlr{ ti tr;1r n<?."
Bill WalI
Executirre Director


